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National Construction Code (NCC) 2022 – Free Webinar Series 

 

Purpose  
To advise industry and the community that registration is open for the NCC 2022 Webinar Series 

scheduled for 20 to 24 March 2023. The free online sessions will cover key changes and new 

provisions in NCC 2022 Volume One and Volume Two for energy efficiency, condensation 

management and livable housing design.  

This is an opportunity for you to learn about what has changed, and what it means to you, your 

industry and your community, before the 2022 edition of the NCC is adopted on 1 May 2023.  

The Department of Energy and Public Works encourages you to book early for these free sessions as 

spaces are limited. 

Session topics 
The Australian Building Codes Board (ABCB) will present a number of seminars covering the 

following topics: 

• NCC 2022 housing energy efficiency 

• NCC 2022 apartment energy efficiency 

• NCC 2022 commercial energy efficiency 

• NCC 2022 condensation management 

• NCC 2022 and NatHERS tools 

• NCC 2022 livable housing design 

Background 
On 26 August 2022, a majority of Building Ministers agreed to introduce Modern Homes standards 

that cover both residential energy efficiency and accessible housing in NCC 2022. For more 

information read the Building Minister’s Meeting: Communiqué August 2022.  

The NCC 2022 will generally take effect from 1 May 2023, with the Modern Homes standards set to 

be transitioned for commencement from 1 October 2023.  

NCC 2022 is available on the ABCB website. 

More information 
For more information on the webinar series and to register your interest visit the ABCB website. 

https://www.industry.gov.au/news/building-ministers-meeting-communique-august-2022
https://abcb.gov.au/news/2022/stage-2-ncc-2022-out-now
https://thisiscreative.eventsair.com/ncc-2022-webinar/#webinar-sessions
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Contact us 

Building Policy 

Department of Energy and Public Works 

Email: buildingpolicy@epw.qld.gov.au  

If you have not received this Newsflash directly from Building Policy, you can subscribe via 

bcqnewsflash@qld.gov.au.  

 

DISCLAIMER: The information contained in this Newsflash is provided by the Queensland Government, through the 

Department of Energy and Public Works (‘the department’) as an information source only. The information is general in nature 

and the department makes no statements, representations, or warranties about the accuracy, quality, reliability, adequacy or 

completeness of any information contained in this Newsflash. It is not to be relied on as a substitute for consulting the relevant 

legislation or for obtaining appropriate professional advice relevant to your particular circumstances. The department disclaims 

all responsibility and all liability (including without limitation, liability in negligence) for all expenses, losses, damages and costs 

(including consequential or indirect loss or damage or loss of profits) you might incur as a result of the information being 

inaccurate, inadequate or incomplete in any way, and for any reason. 
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